
NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education (OITE)  
NIH Community College Day Registration 
Email Message to Community College Personnel 
 
Subject: 2021 NIH Virtual Community College Day: Registration is Now Open 
  
Dear Community College Faculty/Administrators: 
 I hope that all is well.  I am pleased to announce that this year, the NIH will host the 
2021 Virtual Community College Day on Tuesday, November 23, 2021!  The goal of the annual 
Community College Day is to provide community college students and faculty an opportunity to 
learn about careers in the areas of biomedical sciences and health.   This year’s virtual program 
will include career panels, virtual networking, a newly added panel on “Preparing for the 4-year 
College/University Experience, and the popular session on the NIH Community College Summer 
Enrichment Program/Alumni panel.  This is a program that many of students and faculty have 
grown to enjoy prior to the Thanksgiving Holiday!   It is always a pleasure to physically see 
everyone each year.  However, I hope that the virtual program will be just as inspiring and 
encouraging to your students!   I hope that you will encourage them to attend. 
  
Registration is now open!  This program is free and open to all students and faculty 
nationwide.  So please feel free to forward the attached “Save-the-Date” flyer! 
  
For additional information and to review the agenda, please 
visit https://www.training.nih.gov/communitycollegeday   
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
  
I look forward to “seeing” you in November! 
  
Take Care, 
Erika L. Barr, PhD 
 
Director:  NIH Community College Programs & SOAR 
Office of Intramural Training & Education 
National Institutes of Health 
Phone:  301.451.2164 
CCSEP:  www.training.nih.gov/ccsep_home_page 
C-SOAR:  www.training.nih.gov/csoar_home_page 
  
 


